To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stone Henge Road
Date: 02 April 2022 22:24:34

Dear Sir/ Madam

The very idea of desecrating a National Treasure by widening a road just for traffic 1s
abhorrent.

Stone Henge is a sacred site and should not be despoiled in any way.

Best Regards
James

James A. FitzGibbon
PhD student. Examiner and Educator
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